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GPU Nuclear CorporationNuclear :::,wsgr8o
Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057 0191
717 944 7621
TELEX 84 2386
Writer's Direct Dial Number:

March 7, 1986
5211-86-2043

Dr. Thomas E. Murley
Region I, Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Dr. Murley:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1 (T111-1)
Operating License No. OPR-50

Docket No. 50-289
Clarification of Notice of Violation Response for

Inspection Report 85-27

On February 27, 1986, GPUN met with R. Conte and R. Blough of NRC Region I to
discuss our Notice of Violation response for IR 85-27, submitted February 10
and 19,1986. As a result of that meeting, we offer the following as
clarification of our response to parts A, C and D of the Notice of Violation:

A. Part 1. Administrative guidance is being provided for personnel
performing evolutions not covered by written procedures that is similar to
what is contained in Section 6.11.1.3 of the Operational Quality Assurance
Plan. This guidance will be incorporated into procedures AP 1001G,
" Procedure Utilization" and AP 1029, " Conduct of Operation." This
information will be disseminated to THI-1 personnel by memo from the
Director, THI-1.

C. We understand that it was not the NRC's intent in its statement of
Violation Part C to cite GPUN against our commitments on independent
verification or against HUREG-0737, Item I.C.6 requirements. Therefore,
we do not view Part C of the violation as a backfit. However, GPUN has
committed voluntarily to re-evaluate its commitments toward item I.C 6 and
provide NRC with a restatement of the independent verification program by
April 1, 1986. We believe that the NRC will find our commitment
revalidation acceptable. However, the NRC should not view this voluntary
effort as relinquishing our rights under the backfit rule with respect to
this issue.
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D. We believe clarification of the coppliance portion of our response to
Part D is needed. We feel compliance has been achieved with the
completion of our corrective actions. However, we see this as an item
that will require continued supervisory attention to ensure continued
compliance.

Sir erely, i

. D. H 111
Director, TMI-1
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cc: R. Conte f
W. Kane
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Sworn and subscribed to
before me this . 7d -

day of 2]wl , _ _,1986.
|

f. 11/D1-_ / tiff \_
'

/ Notary Pubfic
IWO4 P, t.10WN. h3fARY pustlC !

200l!T0nY'l t0:3, DAuppig cogggy ;

f47 CO2!.:l;s:cg gypggg3 JCNE 12.194
k mkt.Fa m ylntJaAs;sm ue,,sggggga,9;,,

[

.

|

!

!
>

l i

I

I
'

l
,


